
 
 
 
 
 

    

Our Ref: TS/MD 

Contact: Thomas Scott 

Tel: 01246 217045 

Email: thomas.scott@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk  

Date: Monday, 24 February 2020 

 
To:  All Members of the District/Parish Liaison Group 

 
You are invited to attend the next meeting of the District/Parish Liaison Group which is to 
be held on Friday, 6 March 2020 at 4.00 pm in the Council Chamber, District Council 
Offices, 2013 Mill Lane, Wingerworth, Chesterfield S42 6NG. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting, if however you are unable to attend, please 
submit your apologies to thomas.scott@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk   
 
 

A G E N D A 
 

1   Welcome and Introductions   
 

2   Apologies for Absence   
 

3   Notes of Last Meeting   
 

 Notes of last meeting held on 25 November 2019. 
 

4   Parish Question Time - 30 minutes allocated   
 

 One Question per Parish Council – considered in order of receipt 
 

5   Health and Safety Services   
 

 Presentation from Bronwen Macarthur-Williams on the service provided to Parish 
and Town Councils.  
 

6   DCC Highways Update   
 

 Update from Joe Battye DCC on Highways Activity 
 

7   Armed Forces Covenant   
 

 Presentation from Strategic Partnership Co-ordinator, Steve Lee 
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8   Access Able   
 

 Presentation from Strategic Director – People, Lee Hickin 
 

9   Raised Issue Updates   
 

  Public Spaces Protection Order Update 

 Planning 

 Climate Change 

 Local Plan 

 Car Parking Enforcement 

 Environmental Health Enforcement 
 

10   Any Other Business   
 

______________ 
 

It is proposed that this meeting will finish by 5.45 pm at the latest 
 
 
 

 


